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 On behalf of Trotwood Chamber of Commerce, we wish to thank 
our members, donors, volunteers and all those that contributed to help 
to make our year a success. The following events were presented in 
2017: 

 Networking Breakfast 
 Mothers Day Recognition 
 Business after 5 events 
 Safety in the workplace 

 Business Expo 
 Golf Outing 

 Annual Dinner/Businesses of the Year 
 At our Annual Dinner we recognized our businesses of the year and 
all new businesses joining our chamber.  Sponsors, donors and volun-
teers were recognized as well.  
 We cannot forget to thank our sponsors—Friendship Village, our 
Premier Sponsor, City of Trotwood, Epix Tube Company, Garden Court 
Center, Gump & Deal Law Office, Hunter Consulting Company, Korrect 
Plumbing, Greater Dayton RTA, Capital Health Network (Shiloh Springs 
Care Center), North Dayton School of Discovery, Maria-Joseph Living 
Care Center, New York Pizzeria and Stryver Manufacturing.  
 We will continue with all of the events/activities we presented in 
2017 as well as adding others.  Our new schedule of events for 2018 
will be forthcoming shortly. 

Marie Battle, Executive Director 

Congratulations Trotwood Rams! 

Trotwood-Madison running back Ra’veion 
Hargrove, Ohio’s D-III offensive player of 
The Year! With time running out, Trotwood
-Madison linebacker Jayvanare Nelloms got 
a little help from his friends. The end re-
sult is a spot in Rams football history! 

  

 The Trotwood Chamber of Commerce congratulates Trotwood 
Rams  on an outstanding year of football and winner of the D-III  

Title ...GO RAMS...we are so proud of you!  



Page 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Member Focus 

NEW YORK PIZZERIA   was originally estab-

lished in 2005.  In 2010, the current owner, Oguz 

Celik, purchased the business and immediately be-

came a member of the Trotwood Chamber of 

Commerce.  

 Over the last 7 years, improvements were 

made, including more up-to-date kitchen equipment, 

carpet and paint.   

 New York Pizzeria prides itself in offering high 

quality ingredients, such as genuine mozzarella 

cheese, using only fresh chicken wings (never fro-

zen), and fresh locally purchased produce when 

available.  

 More importantly, all dough for pizza, pita, cal-

zones, and Stromboli are made fresh from scratch 

daily.  (Many competitors use dough that is frozen 

and bought from food suppliers).  Vegetables are 

also bought fresh and cut in the kitchen.  The house 

dressing and coleslaw also are made fresh from 

scratch. Coupons are inside our menus every day. 

 New York Pizzeria strives to produce the best 

products and deliciousness possible, and appreciates 

all our loyal customers. 

 Everyone is welcome, and there is a small party 

room available for meetings, birthday parties, etc.   

 NYP enjoys supporting the community in many 

ways. Visit our website at:  nypizza@trotwood.com. 

Phone 937 837 3333 or 937 529 0674  

 

What Christmas Mean to Me  

 To me Christmas means a time to re-
flect on family, friends, health and happi-

ness.  It is a time to appreciate the many 
blessing we have enjoyed, including the lib-

erties we are so fortunate to have.   

 It is not about gifts or what we may 
get, but about love, caring and sharing with 

others. It is about showing appreciation to 
those that have helped us along the way, 

whether they are your immediate family, co
-works, church family or friends.  It is 

about remembering those that are no long-
er with us and how they influenced us to 

make a difference in the world in which we 
live. 

 This year my husband and I have been 
taking care of a great niece and nephew af-

ter school, that have made a major differ-
ence in our lives.  They are teaching us how 

to be more compassionate, less selfish, 
more loving, caring and listen (even when 

we do not want to),  to say I love you more 
often and give more “hugs”. 

 May you and your family have a won-
derful holiday season. 

Marie Battle, Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 "We can't help everyone, but everyone 

can help someone." Ronald Reagan 

Trotwood Chamber of Commerce 
Wishes you a 



 Important BWC Dates to Remember 
Public Employers 

December 1st 

 Last day for retro settlements (close out 

year for 10-yr annual evaluation) 
December 31st 

 Deadline for ISSP loss prevention activities 

 ISSP on-site consultation survey, SH-29, 

deadline  
Private Employers 

December 31st 
 

Brandon Hunter talks about 
Group-Retrospective-Rating 
 
Deadline to submit offer and ac-

ceptance forms, TWB-2's for 
July 2016 Transitional Work 
Bonus Program participants 
Brandon Hunter talks about  

  What is Group-Retro? Group Retro-

spective-Rating is a voluntary based incentive 

program that offers an alternative to the tradi-

tional Group- Experience-Rating. Employers 

enrolled in Group-Retro pay their full State 

Fund premiums and have an opportunity to 

receive retrospective premium adjustments 

tied to the performance of the group. Groups 

are made up of employers who share similar 

industry.   

 Depending on the performance of the 

group, employers could either receive a refund 

or potentially be assessed for additional pre-

mium. This program incentivizes employers to 

manage their safety and risk management well 

so the group can perform at a high level and 

maximize returns.   

 The groups are reviewed over three years 

following the policy year with the refund 

and/or assessments being cumulative. 
 
 
 

 

Dayton, OH – The 

Miami Valley Regional 

Planning Commission 

(MVRPC) is pleased to introduce two new pro-

files to our ongoing Regional Profile Series. The 

profiles present data and analyses on workforce 

and housing topics.  These profiles provide insight 

on where the Region stands and serve as a foun-

dation for future planning, coordination, and pro-

ject development efforts. Each profile has two 

elements: a print version and a dynamic, web-

based profile. These profiles are the result of Go-

ing Places’ Implementation Tools and are available 

at https://www.mvrpc.org/regional-profiles. For 

more information about these Regional Profiles 

or to ask about your community’s information, 

contact MVRPC’s Director of Regional Planning, 

Martin Kim, at mkim@mvrpc.org, or at 

937.223.6323.  

https://www.mvrpc.org/regional-profiles
mailto:mkim@mvrpc.org
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            Pizzeria Restaurant 

 trotwoodpizza.com 

 498 E. Main Street 

 Trotwood Ohio 45426 

 Store: 937.837.3333  

       Fax: 937.837.3334 

3901 Turner Road 

Dayton OH 45415 

Phone: 937-219-3471 

Contact:  Jim Pierce 

jpierce@heritageacademies.com 

North Dayton School of 

Discovery (NDSD) 

mailto:jpierce@heritageacademies.com

